
June 3, 2013; Agenda Item No. 9(a)

Resolution No. 13-38

RESOLUTION OF THE SANTA MONICA MOUNTAINS CONSERVANCY CONFIRMING A COMMENT

LETTER TO THE CITY OF LOS ANGELES REGARDING A DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL FOR

8145 WILLOW GLEN ROAD, CASE NO. ZA 2013-0664(ZAA), LAUREL CANYON

Resolved, That the Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy hereby confirms a comment letter
sent to the City of Los Angeles regarding a development proposal for 8145 Willow Glen Road
in Laurel Canyon:

~End of Resolution~

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the foregoing resolution was adopted at a meeting of the Santa Monica
Mountains Conservancy, regularly noticed and held according to law, on the 3rd day of June,
2013 at Calabasas, California.

Dated:

                                                                         
                     Executive Director


